
 

  

 
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE                                                                                               No. 12-03 
Jan. 6, 2012 
CONTACT: Kim Stryker, FSS Program Manager, (907) 269-7583 

 
Martinelli’s Cider Recalled for Faulty Packaging 

 
(JUNEAU, AK) –Martinelli & Company has issued a recall for Martinelli’s Gold 
Medal® Sparkling Cider in six-pack, shrink-bundled, 250 mL glass bottles, due to 
the possibility of a defective seal that may break when opening the bottle.   
 
Recalled products are glass bottles of Martinelli’s Gold Medal® Sparkling Cider that 
include: 
 

 Best By Dates UPC Codes 
11 APR 2014  
12 APR 2014 
13 APR 2014 
14 APR 2014   

Case: UPC 4124499932 
Six-pack: UPC 4124446256 
Single Bottle: UPC 4124400256 
 

“Best By” dates and UPC codes can be found on the label of each bottle. No other 
Martinelli & Company products are included in the recall. 

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation has confirmed distribution 
of these products in Alaska. To date, there have been no reported cases of injury or 
illness caused by this product in Alaska. 

Consumers or media with questions, including refund information, should contact 
Martinelli & Company at 1-800-662-1868, ext 333 or by e-mail at 
Customer_Service@martinellis.com. 
 
For more recall details, please visit 
http://www.fda.gov/Safety/Recalls/ucm285808.htm?source=govdelivery. 
 
For more information on recalls affecting Alaskans, visit DEC’s website: 
http://www.dec.state.ak.us/eh/fss/recalls/recallsalerts.html. 
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